
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

This week in Phonics, the children have been learning to read and 

write words containing "wh" saying /w/. As always, please 

encourage them to complete their home learning challenge – 

thank you. 

 

 

Thank you for supporting the school during World Book Day. The 

children enjoyed sharing their favourite stories, discussing their 

costumes, and listening to a variety of books throughout the day. 

We hope that the experience further nurtured their love of reading. 

 

 

As part of last term’s History topic, ‘Toys from the Past’, we will be 

taking the children to Ely Museum to participate in related 

workshops. Please make payment and provide consent for your 

child to attend via School Comms. Thank you. 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year One team 

Ely St John’s Primary School 

Year One Bulletin 

7th March 2025 


